
Defence and Security Media Advisory Committee 

Website Accessibility – Note for the File 
 
 

1. The DSMA secretariat improved the accessibility of the DSMA 
Committee’s website  (www.dsma.uk) in September 2020 by making 
amendments to meet the Web Content Accessibility (WCAG) 2.1 AA 
standard. 

 
2. In addition to a number of essential adjustments to meet these 

accessibility standards, the minutes of meetings since 2008have 
been amended by reordering the title and file information to ensure 
that the documents are accessible.  There are no other material 
changes to the documents.  These amended, accessible documents 
were published on the dsma website before 23 September 2020. 

 
3. The original documents which did not meet the WCAG 2.1 AA 

standard are held on file.  Copies of these are available and can be 
requested from the DSMA secretariat. 
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